The Beeches Primary School

19 June 2017

Dear parents/carers

House Day Thursday 22" June 2017

On Thursday the children are to come to school wearing their PE kits with
sunhats, sunscreen and plenty of water.

As the children will be spending the day within their House groups, can we ask
that they all stay at school during the lunch period and have either a packed
lunch or school dinner, no home dinners please.

Thank you

H. Marsden
Deputy Headteacher
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